
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:   February 22, 2019 
 
TO:   All Potential Qualifiers 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – RFQ for New Public Safety Complex – Hazardous Material 

Survey, Geotechnical Exploration and Construction Materials Testing Services 
 
RFQS TO BE OPENED: March 1, 2019 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to address the following question received regarding the above 
referenced RFQ. This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original 
specifications as noted. 
 
Question #1: The Subcontractor/Consultant Statement located on Page 24 of the RFQ requests The 
Amount of Bid. Option A requests Estimated Amount of Subcontracted Services, with Amounts of Bid 
associated with each Diverse Business Enterprise. It is our intent to Subcontract with a DBE. Since the 
qualification process is not to include a cost (one is to be negotiated with the successful firm), how shall 
we complete this form with regard to questions regarding cost (amount) of services provided. 
 
Response: Please leave blank the line requesting the “Amount of Bid” and in the “Diversity Business 
Enterprise Utilization” table, enter a percentage of the work to be performed by a DBE rather than a 
dollar amount. 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 1 
 


